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Money 

For many years the residents of Braxfield Terrace have been organising, fund raising and running events 

for the residents and their families. This has grown in size and success over the years and has now 

reached a point where it is beyond the scope of one person to continue the success. 
To help us continue and to grow, a committee has been formed to aid and assist in the successful man-

agement of fund-raising, planning, communication and running of future events. 

 
We’ve communicated events in the past via our Facebook community page (details on next page); how-

ever not every resident is either aware of this page or is a Facebook user—therefore we have decided 

to bring our work and plans to every resident in the form of monthly newsletter. 

 
The newsletter will include updates of what’s going-on in the community, fundraising, upcoming events, 

and financial details including the current balance in the bank. 

 

(The above details will also be posted monthly on the Facebook page and website (events only.) 

Chairperson Megan Denholm  Members Tylar Denholm 

Secretary Paula White   Gayle Fallow 

Treasurer Julie Denholm   Phyl de la Maziere 

Information Officer David Teakel   Samantha McNiven 

Information Officer Andy White   Mandy McNiven 

Committee (formed 19 January 2023) 

Balance brought forward £1176.60  

Income (Jan 23) £82.00 (Lottery) 

Expenditure (Jan 23) £32.84 (Administrative consumables) 

Current Balance (in bank) £1225.76  

Next Event 

Fund Raising Quiz Night, Saturday 11th March 2023 

Starting at 7.30pm, Clydesdale Inn, Lanark.  

Tickets £10 per person (includes buffet) 

Teams of up to 5 persons; Prize for winning team and losers. Quiz Master: Phyl de la Maziere 

Tickets available from Megan & Tylar Denholm (or by contacting any committee member) 

 
Do you enjoy puzzles? Is your general knowledge good? Do you think your knowledge of our little 
town and community are good? 
If you’ve answered “Yes” to any of these questions, then please come along to our first ever 
quiz night. 

All proceeds will go to the Braxfield Terrace Social Fund. 
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We welcome any suggestions for the committee or group; if you have any please write these below 

(or on another sheet) and return to: Your nearest committee member OR No. 2 Braxfield Terrace. 

Suggestions—We’d love to hear from you! 

www.braxfield.org.uk 

 

 

Braxfield Terrace 

 

Find us on 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you do not wish to receive the newsletter, please write your family name your house number in the box provided. 

We do not wish to receive the newsletter House No. Family Name 

If you’d like to contribute to the newsletter or get involved with events or fundraising, please feel 

free to drop a note through any of the committee member’s letterboxes; speak to us in person, or 

if you’d rather, send us a message or an email. 

Community News 

The committee met on 19th January 2023 and the following items were discussed: 

 

Organisation  
As stated on the front page, fund raising and event planning is now organised by a committee; if 

you’d like to be considered for membership of our group, please contact the secretary or any com-

mittee member in the first instance. 

 

Communication 
All events and activities will advertised in the monthly newsletter, Braxfield Terrace Facebook group 

and the website. Newsletter will be published and delivered on, or around the first day of each 

month. 

  

Fund Raising 
Various fund raising events have been discussed by the committee; the front page of the newsletter 

will show details of the latest events. 4-6 weeks notice will be given for all events.  

 

 

Volunteering 
Currently we are looking for First Aiders; not only for assistance in our future events, but as general  
go-to people should anyone in the street require First Aid. If you would like to become a First Aid-

er, we are looking into providing a recognised First Aid course, price to be paid by the individual. 

 

 

Complaints Procedure 
The committee have decided that all complaints should be submitted in writing or via email. The 

Facebook page is not the place to be raising, replying to, or resolving complaints. In the event of a 

complaint being received this will be forwarded to the committee for investigation/resolution and 

the complainant will be invited to the next committee meeting to discuss; alternatively the commit-

tee response will be communicated to the complainant. 


